From: BOYLE Phil * PUC

To: YAMADA Stephanie * PUC

Cc: TOEWS Kimberly * PUC; MENZA Candice * PUC
Subject: FW: water service to new Caldera Sprigs

Date: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 2:13:10 PM

WA 83 comment.

From: Dave Hennessy <hennessy130@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 7:47 AM

To: PUC CONSUMER PUC * PUC <PUC.CONSUMER@puc.oregon.gov>
Subject: water service to new Caldera Sprigs

To whom it may concern,
| am vehemently opposed to letting Caldera Springs new development infringe on our water works /
water supply.
There are times now when our water pressure is low. With the addition of 415 new homes it will be
a disaster — not to mention what the cost will entail.
We were pushing the envelope with adding Caldera Springs and Crosswater . Please do not allow this
EXPANDED SERVICE.
Thank you, Sallie Hennessy

1 Verdin Lane

Sunvier
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